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Comments: Thanks for the open house - more trip reports

Hi,
I quite enjoyed attending the Open House in Grand Jct. Nice to see Sam, even if | didn't get a chance to chat with

her. | had some good discussions with Forest staff members and have forwarded some of my trip reports to
Melvin Woody and Clare Hydock.

But | thought | should continue sending you, the planning team, my trip reports mostly to let you know how much
we, the public, love our public land (you know that) and appreciate your efforts at managing it.

If I can do something to make these reports more useful to you, please let me know.

Regards

Janice Shepherd
970-241-7231



